
From: Angela Yenssen (GBCLC)  
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2023 8:59 AM 
To: Sarah Johnson 
Subject: Proclamation request 
 
Dear Ms. Johnson, 
 
The Grey Bruce Elder Abuse Prevention Network is asking municipalities in Grey and Bruce Counties 
to make a proclamation recognizing World Elder Abuse Awareness Day (WEAAD).  The Grey Bruce 
Elder Abuse Prevention Network is a group of organizations and individuals committed to preventing 
elder abuse through providing public education about this issue.    
 
WEAAD is observed annually on June 15.  WEAAD was officially recognized by the United Nations 
General Assembly in resolution 66/127 made in December 2011.  This resolution was made upon the 
request of the International Network for the Prevention of Elder Abuse (INPEA).  The INPEA first 
established WEAAD in June 2006. WEAAD represents the one day in the year when the whole world 
voices its opposition to the abuse and suffering inflicted on some members of our older generations. 
 
The Grey Bruce Elder Abuse Prevention Network is asking the Municipality of Brockton to make the 
attached proclamation recognizing WEAAD.  The purpose of the proclamation is to raise awareness 
of the issue of elder abuse in the municipality.  Thank you for considering this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
Angela Yenssen (she/her) 
Chair, Grey Bruce Elder Abuse Prevention Network 
Staff Lawyer, Grey-Bruce Community Legal Clinic 
945 3rd Avenue East, Suite #2 
Owen Sound, ON, N4K 2K8 
Telephone:  519-370-2200, ext. 33 
Fax:  519-370-2110 
Email: angela.yenssen@gbclc.clcj.ca 
 
Website: https://www.gblegalclinic.com/ 
Facebook: www.facebook.com/gblegalclinic 
Twitter: www.twitter.com/GBLegalClinic 
 
To recognize and affirm the ongoing relationship between Indigenous people and the land in which we reside, I would 
like to acknowledge that the Grey Bruce Community Legal Clinic is located on the traditional territory of the Saugeen 
Ojibway Nation formed of the Chippewas of the Nawash and Chippewas of Saugeen First nations. 
 
This electronic transmission is intended only for the person or entity to whom it is addressed and may contain 
information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any review, 
copying, distribution or disclosure of its contents by anyone other than the intended recipient(s) is prohibited. If you have 
received this e-mail in error, please contact the sender immediately and delete this material from your computer. Thank 
you. 
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